












































Ruby Kibler


To: Legs Na Area



From: Peace in the Valley



Dated: October 17, 2020



We are happy to report that we have resumed our Weekly Face to Face Groups, at 12:30pm on Saturdays.

We observe and maintain social distancing, we required all participates wear masks, and we take the temperture of attendees.

Since we have resumed, four weeks ago, our meeting average 15 to 20 addicts.

However, we are in need of chairpersons for the month of December and January.



Respectfully Submitted
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